Dear Dr. Sawyer:

As a consumer, I want to have the choice to'use cléaner, cheaper,
domestic electricity to power my car. It is time for CARB to
do everything in its power to promote plug-in cars, in
hybrids and all-electric battery cars. Grid-
extraordinary contribution to reducing toxic
emissions and lowering our dependence on
mandate has already proven the technologi
all electric cars. CARB should do everyth
facilitate the availability of electric cars
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